
STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION  
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 
  
 
March 17, 2009 Advice Letter 814 
 
 
John P. Hester, Sr. Vice-President  
Regulatory Affairs and Energy Resources  
Southwest Gas Corporation  
P O Box 98510  
Las Vegas, NV  89193-8510 
 
 
Subject:  To Update Schedules in Compliance with  
               Assembly Bill (AB) 2857 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hester: 
 
Advice Letter 814 is effective March 12, 2009.   
  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Julie A. Fitch, Director 
Energy Division 
 
 
 
 
 






















